


2

Daytime contact number 

 

 

Write your submission 

Hi my name is Laurence Dwyer, I've been a wallan local for almost 15 years, I live in   

from where this quarry is ment to go  that is closer to 

this quarry than my home, im a truck driver for a living and have a background in working in rock quarrys, 

but my main concern is the traffic on northern highway coming off the Hume, many days at peak hour the 

northern highway is so packed that I've had to sit on the shoulder of the Hume highway while cars and 

trucks zoom past at speeds of 100km+ im actually shocked that nothing bad has come from this but really 

it's only a matter of time before it does, putting traffic lights or any other system in place will create more 

problems than there already is, my 2nd concern is my home is in the blast zone, I will have to put up with 

the sound of the blasts and more than likely I will be able to hear the rock crusher while it's running 6 days 

a week, dust will also be a big problem, like it is for homes around the deer park quarry that's meant to be 

a dust free quarry, I don't want this on my back door, I don't want this for my family or the great group of 

neighbours I have living around me, thanks for taking the time to read my thoughts on this, thanks again 

Laurence Dwyer 
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